Any questions, please e-mail pta@melthammoor.org.uk

Bag2School School Disco
Thursday 15th June Thursday 15th June

Our PTA have now arranged the
next school disco which will take
place on Thursday 15th June! This is
a non-ticket event and payment will
be made on the door.

We would welcome any donations
of clothes to be bagged up and
brought into school by Thursday
15h June. These donations will be
collected by Bag2School and the
PTA will receive a monetary
donation based on the weight of
the goods collected. This will go
towards the support of activities
for the children across the school.

Early Years/KS1- 4.45 to 6.00 pm -
£2.50 (includes sweets) KS2 - 6.15 to
7.45 pm - £2.00 (plus some change
to buy their own sweets

The next PTA meeting
will be held on Tuesday
20th June at 3.30 pm. We

are always on the
lookout for people to help
out where they can - one
off or regular!

Maintenance Afternoon - Sunday 28th May-1-4 pm

The PTA are carrying out a spot of maintenance in the school grounds on the afternoon of
Sunday 28th May. Any help from parents, carers or grandparents would be much
appreciated! The work will take place in the memorial gardens, the school field and the KS1
Woodlands area. Please bring your own gardening gloves, trowels, rakes, rubbish bags etc.

Second Hand
Uniform

The PTA has a large
stock of second hand
uniform on sale from
50p per item. We have
all shapes and sizes
from Nursery to Year 6,
including jumpers and
cardigans with the
school logo.

mind

A Big Thank You!

A big thank you to everyone who has supported the
A so far this year, whether that be helping clear

the leaves from the school grounds, buying some
econd hand uniform, volunteering to help at the

ool discos or Christmas events. We can't run
ese events without you and every penny raised
goes towards supporting the children and the
school.



Summer Fayre - Friday 14th July
3.30t0 5.00 pm

This is the biggest event of the PTA's fundraising year! There will be lots of activities and stalls for
the children, as well as something for the adults!

To help support us at this event, we are asking for donations of:-

« Second hand books - donations welcome from after half term. A box will be in the school
reception area for any donations.

« Cakes and buns - any homemade goods to be brought in on the day (14th July).

« Bottles - to be donated on the non-uniform day, which is Friday 7th July. This can be any kind of
bottle, from wine to shampoo!

Sports Day School Lottery

Wednesday 12th July

Please visit the following Link for information on how
to join the school lottery

The PTA will be providing
refreshments for the parents, carers
and family members who attend in
exchange for donations, as well as
juice for the children. Volunteers
welcome to help on the day - contact
pta@melthammoor.org

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/Llottery/school/

meltham-moor-primary-school

The next PTA ‘\ Easy Fundraising
S—

meeting will be held ' You can help support Meltham Moor while you
shop with no cost to you. Download the
on Tuesday 20th p WWIEA 1o €OSE * Youl. oW
easyfundraising App and as you shop a percentage
June at 3.30 pm. may be donated to school. Shops within the scheme
New members very include ASDA e George, Sainsbury's, Shoezone,

ticket master, Amazon and E-Bay. For more info go

welcome! to www.easyfundraising.org.uk


mailto:pta@melthammoor.org
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/meltham-moor-primary-school
http://www.eastfundraising.co.uk/

